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September 26th 2017
Dear Parents
R.E.Questionnaire: Attached to this letter is an R.E Questionnaire. We have been notified by the Diocese that we can expect an R.E Inspection this term. We do not yet have the date but would be grateful for completion and return of the questionnaires. 

Parent Governor: There is a vacancy for a Parent Governor. Nomination forms are attached. Completed forms should be returned to school by noon on Monday 9th October. 
Harvest Assembly: Monday 9th October. This will be led by the children in Years 2, 1 and Reception at 9.15am. All parents and grandparents are welcome to join us.

Harvest Party: The Senior Citizens of both parishes have been invited to attend our Harvest Party on Monday 9th October at 1.30pm. Please can you give consideration to helping support this event by: Donating a raffle prize – (bottle of wine tinned biscuits, fancy goods)
Giving sandwiches, cakes etc, for the afternoon tea

Providing transport to Senior Citizens who are unable to walk to school

Helping to set up the hall, serve the tea/coffee and organising the distribution of raffle prizes. 

School Admissions 2018: If your child’s 4th birthday falls on or between 1st September 2017 and 31st August 2018 it is time to make arrangements for a primary school place for Autumn 2018. Applications need to be made on-line at www.lancashire.gov.uk then search school admissions. The closing date is 11.59pm on 15th January 2018. In addition, parents putting St Peter’s as a school of their choice MUST complete a supplementary form, obtainable from the school office, if they wish faith criteria to be used.
Photographs: Individual and family photographs will be taken on Monday 16th October. Please complete the reply slip if you would like a photograph of siblings together. Family photographs with pre-school children only will be taken at 8.45am. All other photographs will be taken after school commences. 
Macmillan Coffee Morning: We are holding a Macmillan Coffee Morning in the Learning Resources Room this Friday, 29th September, 8.45am – 10am. Why not pop in for coffee/tea/cakes. We would also be grateful for donations of cakes.

Parent Consultation Evenings: Advance notice of the dates for the first Parents Evenings of the School Year. 

Monday 23rd October, 4.30pm – 6.30pm 
Tuesday 24th October, 3.45pm – 5.45pm 
This is an opportunity for you to meet with your child’s class teacher to discuss progress over the Autumn Term. Information and booking forms to make an appointment will follow.
PTFA Halloween Party: Friday 20th October 2017, 6pm – 8pm 
                                         Lytham Catholic Club
                                         £3 per ticket
There will be a DJ, Games, Hot Dogs, Cakes, Tuckshop and Raffle. 

Ticket Sales begin on Friday 6th October 2017, only from the School Office.
Yours sincerely

Mrs A Heyes




Headteacher

Senior Citizens Harvest Party Monday 9th October.

I can help with the following:

Donating a raffle prize

Giving sandwiches, cakes etc, for the afternoon tea

Providing transport to Senior Citizens who are unable to walk to school

Helping to set up the hall, serve the tea/coffee and organising the distribution of raffle prizes. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………

(Please complete according to the above list with your offer of help)

Name …………………………………………………..      Child’s Class…………….

           ………………………………………………………………………………………………………..
           Photographs

           I would like a family photograph of………………………………………………………….

           Please return the slip by Friday 13th October

           Signed…………………………………………………………………………………     
Telephone:  01253 734658


Fax:	       01253 795303
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